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Comments: | would like to show my concern for limiting the Forrest area for recreational use. My first concern is
for the youth that won't be able to drive farther away to ride and who already have limited activities to do that are
healthy in this area. My next concern is for the businesses that depend on that tourism and community support
during the long winter months when businesses are slower. Riders come to our local area to ride in beautiful
open areas that are safe for families and riders of all ages and abilities. Keeping families engaged in healthy
outdoor activities creates safer communities and limiting the Forrest area to do so will negatively affect families of
our community.



